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CITY OF DETROIT 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 

HONORABLE CITY COUNCIL 

May 6, 2024 

RE: Implementation of 4% Wage Increase for Non-Union Uni(_ormed Police 

Executives 

It is the longstanding policy of the City of Detroit to pass on to non-union Police 
Department executive employees the wage increases and economic benefits that are 
received by their unionized peers and subordinate personnel. This policy enables the City 
to attract and retain the highest quality employees for these executive positions. 

On July 1, 2024, the Detroit Police Command Officers Association, the Detroit Police 
Lieutenants and Sergeants Association and the Detroit Police Officers Association will 
receive a 4% wage increase. Therefore, we are recommending that your Honorable Body 
approve the attached resolution to provide for that same 4% wage increase, effective July 
1, 2024, for the Non-Union Uniformed Police Executives on the attached Schedule A. 

Attachment: Schedule A 

ly sub itted 

r, 
Director, Police Personnel 
Human Resources Bureau 








